Welcome to Experience Matters! 
A web-based collection of internship and co-op experiences                                                 completed by Grand Valley students 

What is Experience Matters? 
Grand Valley's students are doing interesting and cool things through professional experiences outside the classroom. This site gives viewers an inside look at these experiences.
Who can submit an experience?
Any Grand Valley student can submit their internship or co-op experience. The student must be enrolled at GVSU when the experience is submitted and have completed at least 100 clock hours with their internship or co-op employer. 
What happens once an experience is submitted? 
All submissions are reviewed by an Experience Matters administrator based on the major selected on the submission form. If an experience is selected to appear on the ExM website, the student will be notified.  

Instructions for Submission on Experience Matters
To submit your experience on the Experience Matters! website, follow these simple instructions:
1. Visit www.gvsu.edu/experiencematters 
2. Click on "Submit an Experience" 
3. Complete the form (it is highly encouraged to upload a work-related photo or video if possible) 
4. To show other students, employers, and faculty your experience, be sure to click "Yes" when asked if you'd like your experience posted on the Ex!M website. (This is a great way to have a positive web presence and help other GVSU students identify potential internship/co-op sites) 
5. Click "Submit" 
NOTE: Once your experience has been submitted, you cannot make any changes to it. If need to correct your submission, you must re-submit the entire experience
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